
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

         
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  

Dear Outdoor School Parent: 

This year your sixth grader will have the opportunity to participate in the Outdoor School 
program. The Outdoor School program is a field based environmental education program 
offered by the Multnomah Education Service District (MESD). 

Your child will be participating in this week long residential program that allows them to explore 
the natural world, meet other sixth graders from around the county, and work with high school 
students in their living groups and in the field. 

A Site Supervisor will be coming to your child’s school 

on , at , in room . 

The visit will consist of a slide show about the Outdoor School site, talking with the students 
about what to expect, what to bring, items to leave at home, and answers to any questions that 
they have about the program. 

This is an informational presentation, and we try to involve you as much as we can in your 
child’s Outdoor School experience. If you have the opportunity, please attend this presentation 
so that the Site Supervisor can address your questions personally.  If you have any questions at 
any time about this program, please call the MESD Outdoor School office at 503-257-1600. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

The Site Supervisor Staff 
Outdoor School 

SS Invite 


